
 

 

   

Lead poisoning is dangerous to children and pregnant women. You 

may not be able to see the symptoms of lead poisoning. The only way 

to know if you have been exposed to lead is to get a blood test.  

If you have health insurance, please bring your card with you. If you 

are normally charged a co-pay for blood work, your insurer will bill 

you for this test. If you don’t have health insurance, don’t worry—no 

one will be turned away!  OPEN TO THE PUBLIC! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Monroe Plan for Medical Care, the Coalition to 

Prevent Lead Poisoning, and the Finger Lakes 

Health Systems Agency present 

BLOOD LEAD TESTS 

at JORDAN HEALTH LINK  

273 Upper Falls Blvd. 
Rochester, NY 14605 
(585) 454-2630 

For more information please go to www.letsmakeleadhistory.org  
or call (585) 224-3125 

SEPTEMBER Wednesday 9/19/12  1-5pm 
  

OCTOBER  Wednesday 10/3/12  1-5pm 

Wednesday 10/24/12  1-5pm 
 

NOVEMBER Wednesday 11/7/12  1-5pm 

Wednesday 11/14/12  1-5pm 
 

DECEMBER Wednesday 12/5/12  1-5pm 

Wednesday 12/19/12  1-5pm 

 

 
 

http://www.letsmakeleadhistory.org/

